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BIOKINETIC Engineering, Inc.

October 20, 2005

Mr. Jeffrey S. Young

State Regional Water Quality Contro]l Board
895 Aerovista Place, Suite 101
San Luis Obispo, CA 93401

Re: Restarting the Los Osos Sewer Project ‘

Dear Mr. Young,

The purpose of this letter is to request your immediate assistance in
restarting construction on the Los Osos sewer. As a resident and property
owner, I have patiently waited with the community for over 17 years for a

- sewer. We cannot wait any longer. The Morro Bay Estuary continves to b

polluted and our ground water quality deteriorates. Qur tax dollars includiag
the sewer assessment disappear with no results.

As a business owner, I know that the local economy has stagnated. No ne'v
businesses mean no new full time jobs for our residents and no new part
time jobs for our high school and college students. Ultimately, these

_conditions lead to lower business and personal income tax revenue. This
situation has to be remedied.

The new CSD board does not comprehend the reality of the environmenta.
implications of delaying the sewer construction for additional years. Nor ¢ o
they understand the financial implications of RWQCB enforcement fines,
CSD bankruptcy, contractor litigation, and the loss of State funding. -

Please help this community solve our problem by using every measure at -
your disposal to immediately restart the Los Osos sewer construction.

Very truly yours,

':D-’—'A"'-?—‘ < - %ue&é&f’
Dennis C. Schneider, Ph.D.
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